
Resolution Honoring Marci Norby 
 

WHEREAS, Marci Norby of the Wyoming Public Service Commission served as Chair of the 
Staff Subcommittee on Accounting and Finance from 2012 to 2015; and 
 
WHEREAS, Ms. Norby has been an active member in good standing of the National 
Association of Regulatory Utility Commissioners (NARUC) and the Staff Subcommittee on 
Accounting and Finance for many years; and 
 
WHEREAS, Ms. Norby’s leadership has been instrumental in developing and advancing the 
mission of the Staff Subcommittee on Accounting and Finance; and 
 
WHEREAS, Ms. Norby’s work on behalf of NARUC has positively influenced the effectiveness 
of public utility regulation; now, therefore be it 
 
RESOLVED,  That the Board of Directors of the National Association of Regulatory Utility 
Commissioners, convened at its 2015 Summer Meetings in New York, New York,  extends its 
sincere appreciation and gratitude to Marci Norby for her many years of service to the 
Association and her notable stewardship of the Staff Subcommittee on Accounting and Finance. 
 
_____________________________________ 
Sponsored by the Staff Subcommittee on Accounting and Finance 
Recommended by the NARUC Board of Directors July 15, 2015 
 


